
4. BURWOOD/PEGASUS HOLIDAY PROGRAMMES 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser/Holiday Programme Manager informed Community Board 

members of holiday programmes delivered by the Christchurch City Council Leisure Unit during April, 
July and September 2002.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board thank Vanessa Taylor for her innovative work promoting children’s programmes 

and leisure activities during her time with the Community Board. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


